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Famous Quotes 

 

If lawyers are disbarred and 
clergymen defrocked, doesn't it follow 
that electricians can be delighted, 
musicians denoted? 

——— George Carlin ——— 

A Little Caution Please 

Be cautious and alert upon exiting and 
entering our community several people 
have noticed others approaching and  
leaving the park too quickly. Thank you 

HOA Meeting  

Our monthly HOA meeting is held each first Mon-
day of the month. Our next HOA meeting will be 
February 3, 2025 at 6 pm at the clubhouse. You 
can help your neighbors and friends in our com-
munity by being involved and attending. See you 
there. 

Overnight Parking  

As a reminder, overnight street parking is not allowed. 
It could impede emergency vehicle access. 
 
Please use the overflow parking area as necessary. 
 

New Locks 

Due to recent thefts from vehicles in the 

tv storage area, the gate from the onto 

Monte Vista has a new, stronger lock. 

Our keys to the clubhouse and pool will 

also fit the gate lock. 

Your keys will still work in the locks as 

the new locks were rekeyed to work with 

our existing keys. 

Some seniors may need help. 

 

Be sure you check on a neighbor if you think they need 
help. 

If anyone needs a ride to the monthly meetings or a 

function please contact Lynne Pillus at 530 370-3562 

or Peggy Wedin at 530 415-2216 
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